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Position Spotlight
Hello! We are your new Co-Alumni

Relations Chairs, Sara and Grace. Grace

is a senior Communication major and

Spanish minor, and will be continuing

into the MAE program. She loves meeting

new people and cannot wait to hear all of

your stories! Sara is a junior Health

Science major and Psychology minor

with a focus in Pre-Occupational

Therapy. The school year has just begun,

but Sara is most looking forward to

interacting with the amazing alumni of

Cardinal Key as well as being able to

share what CK is up to every month

through the newsletter! 

Alumni Spotlights

Abi Ohlms

Emma Veitch

Isi Albers

Cassie Krone

If possible please let us

know your current

address and your

Truman graduation

year!

Year Initiated: 2016

Favorite CK Memory: Abi enjoyed

volunteering at White Rose and

attending retreats.

Year Initiated: 2017

Favorite CK Memory: Emma enjoyed her

position as co-homecoming chair and

loved winning that year!

Isi paid us a visit during one of our

Wednesday night meetings this month! 

 She led us in a fun activity where we

wrote about "whyck"

Year Initiated: 2016

Favorite CK Memory: Cassie enjoyed

interviewing and initiating the pledge class in

2017. 



Please use the QR code to RSVP
for the party.  Once the form is

submitted it will send the
address for the party. 

A U G U S T / S E P T E M B E R

UPCOMING EVENTS
Homecoming is quickly approaching and we have a lot of

fun events happening!  The attached invitation includes a

list of the events we would love for you to attend.  The

dessert party is slumber party themed so feel free to bring

a pillow and a blanket.  We can't wait to see all of you! 

WHAT HAPPENED IN CK THIS MONTH?
 Cardinal Key had its first meeting of the year early into the semester! We had a great Wednesday night that

involved settling into new positions, recapping our summer adventures, and CK Snacks! We were all happy to be

back on campus together and were ready to hit the ground running with service and sisterhood.  

 August and September have been full of fun events including volunteering with cats at PetSmart, cleaning at

The Crossing, working the PEK Beginner Triathlon, and doing some in-meeting service, like decorating and

coloring bookmarks for the local library. The lovely Hallie (our service chair) has been doing such a great job at

communicating with campus and local groups and providing us with amazing volunteer opportunities. We can’t

wait to continue to serve the Kirksville and Truman community throughout this year.  

 Our Purple Key Blood Drive was held on September 13 and 14, and was very successful! Between the two days,

we had 215 presenting donors and 199 units of blood donated. Overall, the Red Cross and our blood drive chairs

did an amazing job and we are truly grateful for the immense community support. 

 During Family Day this year, we decided to sell "Bulldog Chow" at the football game to help fundraise for JDRF.  

Overall, the sales went well and we received many generous donations!


